
Lion of  Waterloo Tavern 
Montefiores Street 
WELLINGTON NSW 2820 

Attn: Director 
Infrastructure Project 
PO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

27TH February 2014 

Dear Sir, 

11 PCU51 796 

Depadment of Planning 
\106 

5 MAR :1014 

RE: WELLINGTON P O W E R  STATION — MODIFACTION 2 

I wish to lodge my support for ERM Power's proposed modification of  the Project 
Approval. 

Wellington needs this investment and we urge ERM Power to do everything it can 
to get the project up and away. 

This project will create jobs and will be a great asset to the Wellington community. 

ERM Power has been in the region for some time now and have proven to be a 
friend of  Wellington. 

I can see only good for the whole community coming from this project and see no 
reason why they shouldn't be granted an extension on their approval. 

Yours Sincerely,00,w20v-v 

Owner/Manager 
Lion of  Waterloo Tavern 
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